
Chesaning Area Historical 
Society & Museum 

602 W Broad St             April 2020 Newsletter

Due to the recent  
CORONAVIRUS CONCERNS  

We are all making changes 

Therefore the museum is  
 TEMPORARILY CLOSED  

and 
All monthly Meetings are POSTPONED 

Until further notice 

This includes 
The Annual Meeting & Election of Officers For 

2020 

We will notify you when we can resume 

We wish good health to each of you 

The Newsletter will begin again when we are 
able to open Museum


